
MEMORANDUM 
 
October 26, 2001 
 
 
TO:  Governor 
 
FROM: John 
 
RE:  Visit to “Make a Difference Day” event 
 
 
It is my understanding that you will be stopping by this event for approximately 20 
minutes on the morning of Saturday, October 27.  I spoke this afternoon with Marcia 
Reed from the Metro Jackson Housing Partnership.  She said they will walk you around 
the site and discuss what they are doing with this project.  There will be opportunities to 
talk with the volunteers, but there is no formal agenda or plans for remarks. 


